
 

 

Dear Esteemed Parents, 

I am absolutely thrilled to extend my warmest congratulations to you for your 

child's outstanding performance in the recent exams. Your child's dedication, 

resilience, and your unwavering support as parents have truly made this 

achievement possible. Your commitment to your child's education and overall 

development has been instrumental in their success. 

As the Principal of DAV Public School Rohini, I am filled with immense joy 

witnessing our students accomplish such remarkable feats. Their achievements 

not only highlight their intelligence but also fill their teachers with pride. 

 

I sincerely appreciate your continued efforts and support. With our school's solid 

foundation and your ongoing encouragement, I am confident that our students 

will continue to excel and shine brightly in the future. 

 

Warmest regards, 

Ms. Rajbir Kaur 

Principal 


